
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, June 22nd  (9:00 a.m.) ✞Aurora Timlock  

                   (11:00 a.m.) -  St. Vital Parish & Parishioners 
Tuesday, June 24th (9:00 a.m. ✞Charles & Pearl Fluet 
Wednesday, June 25th (7:00 p.m.) ✞Arnold Ramsay 
Thursday, June 26th (9:00 a.m.) ✞Mike & Rollande Telwasky 
 
 BULLETIN ADVERTISING – If you are interested in advertising on the back cover of the bulletin (Sept 
2014-June 2015) please contact Louise at 780-929-2233.   
 
AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWALS NOW AVAILABLE 	
  
We are now able to offer you the opportunity to use automatic monthly withdrawals as an alternative to 
weekly giving through envelopes. Many people find it convenient to use the electronic transfer of funds for 
regular, recurring payments such as contributions to the church. If you wish to convert your donations to this 
format, please fill out the Pre-Authorized Debit Agreement Application and indicate the monthly withdrawal 
amount you would like.   You may put the completed forms in the collection basket or return them to the parish 
office.  The first automatic MONTHLY withdrawal will be on July 7, 2014. 
	
  
Congratulations	
  
To the 90 young people who are celebrating their First Communion and now join the St. Vital Community at 
the table of the Lord. 
 
Father Zynel was born on January 6, 1933, and ordained to the priesthood on June 21, 1959, for the 
Archdiocese of Bialystok, Poland passed away on June 17, 2014 at the age of 81.   He came to the Archdiocese of 
Edmonton in March 1974 and served parishes throughout the Archdiocese for over 25 years until his retirement in 1999. 
He continued to assist in parishes celebrating the sacraments until 2006, when he returned to Bialystok, Poland, to live at a 
residence for retired priests. 
The funeral will be held Friday, June 20, in the Catholic parish of Wisilkowie, Poland. Let us pray in 
gratitude for the repose of his soul and the souls of all the faithful departed. 
 
 Please Remember Your Parish Some of our parishioners leave us in the summer and go to their cottages at the lake, or 
travel to visit friends & relatives. Please remember we are still here, the church remains open all summer & we rely on 
your continued support even if you are not here. You may want to consider writing post-dated cheques for the months you 
are away. Did you know there is a policy in this diocese whereby if you visit another Church & use your regular 
Sunday envelope, it will be forwarded to St. Vital’s?   
 
We will publish our last bulletin the weekend of June 28 & 29. The first bulletin in the Fall will be published the weekend 
of September 6 & 7 
 
TIME TO PLAN FOR SUMMER!!  
Camp Encounter is a Catholic-Christian year-round camp located one hour northwest of Edmonton, Alberta, and situated 
on 100 acres of beautiful lakeshore and forest terrain. Rich in history, adventure, and education we offer year round 
programs including; a residential summer camp, school programs, and weekend facility rentals. Check out their website at 
www.campencounter.com.  
 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY CAMP, located northwest of Red Deer, offers week-long summer camps for youth run by 
young adults. Facilities include cabins equipped with bunk beds, serviced washrooms including showers, a chapel, a 
kitchen and complete dining facilities, and a large meeting hall. OLVC can accommodate up to 160 persons and is 
available for rentals year round. Check out their website at www. olvc.ab.ca.  
 
 



Rummage Sale 
 

VOLUNTEERS  please  !  If  you can volunteer a few hours of your t ime please cal l  
780-929-8320 for more information and sign up today.  Sign-up sheets are also at 
the back of the Church. 
   
Clear out your closets, de-clutter your cupboards, tidy the storage room and get your items to us for our big sale!  Start 
collecting your donations now and be sure to attend. 
 
Items will be accepted on Friday, June 27th from Noon till 8 pm at the Hockey Arena. 
 
OR – if you have something too precious to part with and would like to hold your OWN Garage Sale we are offering 
individual tables at a cost of $30 each in a 12 x 12 floor space.  Call 780-929-8320 to rent yours today! 
 
There are always great bargains.  If you're in need of something, or you just enjoy rummage sales plan to visit us on 
Saturday, June 28th, when the Parish hosts their first RUMMAGE SALE. The sale will be held in BRAC 2 of 
the KNRRC on 50th Street starting at 9 a .m. and goes unti l  4 p.m.  Early birds can get  in at  8 a .m. for $5.  
 This is a not to be missed sale ! We will have a huge area full of amazing treasures and all monies raised go to support 
our Church. You can browse for Nearly New items of all sorts, Clothing, Books, Jewelry, Sports equipment, Household 
items and so much more! There is plenty of free parking.  Bring a friend and support our cause!              
    
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
	
  
 

 


